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school on wheels inc.
Tutoring homeless children since 1993

December 18, 2009

Ms. Molly Taylor
The Sweets Truck
3729 Cazador St.
los Angeles, CA 90065

Dear Ms. Taylor,

On behalf of the homeless children we serve, thank you for your
donation of $160.00.

At this time of the year, we are so grateful for the many friends
like you who give hope and encouragement to the thousands of
children in Southern California who are without a home. Our
students get up every day not knowing where they'll sleep that
night, not knowing if they'll get enough food, not knowing ifthey
will be humiliated at school because they are homeless. But their
courage and resilience are remarkable. They do not give up easily.
They remain hopeful and continue to believe in possibilities. It is
this courage that inspires us to help them succeed in their
number one job as a child: going to school and learning .

On behalf of the homeless children we serve with your support
and encouragement, thank you again. May the peace, love and
joy of the holiday season strengthen all of our children, families
and communities.

Kind regards,
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Cat~rine Meek
Executive Director
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